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Mailing List Policy 
 

 
The International Pathwork Foundation and the Pathwork Press maintain a database of 
subscribers including both postal and email addresses, and phone numbers. This list is used 
primarily for the distribution of periodic newsletters, meeting minutes, new product 
announcements, and occasional mailings pertaining to regional or International Pathwork events. 
 
This subscriber list is a confidential database and is the sole property of the International 
Pathwork Foundation. It will not be made available to outside parties for direct mailings except for 
legitimate sharing with Pathwork related organizations for purposes in line with the mission of the 
Foundation and which are approved by the Board. 
 
The electronic list will not be made available to parties outside the authority of the Pathwork 
Foundation. 
 
You may unsubscribe to this list at any time by sending an email to the 
pathworkfoundation@pathwork.org with the word "unsubscribe" in the subject heading. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


